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Greetings from El Salvador from your Bonilla missionaries.  We start this report 

greeting you and wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year filled with 

much encouragement, spiritual strength and power of God to w work in His work 

this 2019 that is near.   

 

We thank each brother, each pastor, missionary and church that during this year 

2018 supported us faithfully in prayer and financially.  When we see what was ac-

complished in this year, we see the hands of all of you that faithfully supported us in 

prayer and financially.   

Year 2018 was a year filled with much work in the work in El Salvador and thanks 

to God we were able to work in each one of the projects.  I want to close this year 

because next report will be given in the month of January informing you of the 

blessings of the month of December.   

1.  2 brethren were baptized, Brother Mejia and Sister Tatiana 

2.  I had the opportunity to preach in a school of more than 400 people.   

3.  My children, Jose Luis finished the school year and went to 9th grade and my 

daughter finished her studies and passed to 3rd grade.   

4.  My daughter Karla Gabriela graduated from Bachelor and will be going to study 

music in Mexico in August 2019 in the church of San Luis Potosi if God permits.   

5.  This year I had the opportunity to preach in a second school where more than 

1,000 people was presented the plan of salvation and I made the calling and many 

received Christ.   

6.  Last month, were able to open the holes for construction for the columns in total 

we needed 16 columns.  We received an offering and we fabricated 4 columns.  WE 

received another offering and we fabricated another 4 columns.  On December 4, we 

got another offering with what we are planning to get 3 more columns.  We still need 

5 more columns for the children's building.   

7.  This year we gather funds for Christmas for the children.  It will be given a gift 

for each child and a breakfast for each one of them.  There will be a breakfast just 

for teams and a dinner for the adults on December 16.  We thank the brethren that 

supported this cause.   

8.  We hope in God that next year we can start to pay a property where we will build 

a dormitory for the brethren that are preparing to serve the God and sports 

court.  This property costs $24,000 dollars which we ask that God can unite more 

churches to support the work in El Salvador.  Starting in January, we will be paying 

$500 dollars a month for the property.   
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